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It is the policy of the Seattle School Board to require a Fiscal Impact Statement to 
accompany all motions and resolutions that require a fiscal commitment. The 
Fiscal Impact Statement will address not only the current costs associated with 
the proposed Board Action, but will also address the long-term fiscal 
commitments and the source of the funding for the proposed action. The Fiscal 
Impact Statement will be provided and approved by the financial department 
prior to the Board reviewing the proposed Board Action. 
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